

[03] 11 October 2020 @ 3PM General Meeting

Facilitator(s): Leila

Note-Taker: Jerico

Attendees: Jerico, Leila, Maggie Chen, Maggie Crawford, Kate, Valerie, Callie, Joy, Yiannie

Land Acknowledgement

Valerie

Introductions

- Intros
- Names, pronouns
- Year/program, where you're located for the semester
- Check-in question: What was the last thing you drank? Was it any good?

Updates

#administration

#budget_and_finance

- Budget is now ratified! (no reimbursement procedures yet)

#byob-campaign-

- Created survey to distribute to res students
- Leila contacted ancillary

#communications

- If need help, reach out to people who have signed up
- Ideas for engagement, talk to Valerie or Heather
- Vic Zero communications - campaign promotion
- Interactives, polls, sticker things

#discussion_club

- Falling behind, need to pick a theme and create media
- Held on the 20th
- Maggie will make graphics soon
- Emphasize social aspect

#ecoanxiety_mw_collab

- Almost all panelists are confirmed
- Held on the week of the 26th, no confirmed date yet

#events

#food_workshops

- Food workshop update needed
- Working on the three separate videos in Toronto
- Editor needed, Areli?
- Advocacy topics also being incorporated in

#graphics

- Vic Zero graphics
- Campaign materials are TBD

- Graphics for the report itself are delayed
 - Before reading week

#migrant_rights_utea_collab

- Reaching out to speakers now

#vcds

Discussion Items

- SGSRT (St George Sustainability Round Table) - bi-annual meeting of student groups (part of the student union) related to sustainability
- Divestment - open letter
 - Divestment coalition - coalition building
 - Sub-committee: EWG divestment statement - more action-based, drafting letter of support for the divestment open letter
 - No divestment at Vic currently
 - Valerie and Jerico are interested in helping with this
- VUSAC Sustainability Policy (internal) - for events by clubs
 - Can someone help me draft this?
- Meeting for next week (retreat)